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DUNBAR SUMMER SCHOOL 2017 
 

 
Applications are invited immediately for an exciting, new, 

short contract position for: 

 

SUMMER SCHOOL DIRECTOR 

 
If you wish to be considered for this position, please email us, 

including in your application an explanation of how you fully 

meet the requirements set out in the accompanying Brief to 

Summer School Director.  

 

Please submit your application by email to 
procurement@eastlothian.gov.uk with the subject heading “DEL AP 
Summer School Director” 

 
 

Closing date for submissions  - 12 Noon on Friday 13th January 2017 

 

Interviews with shortlisted candidates are expected to take place in 

Haddington in w/c 23rd January 2017 
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